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Good morning Anne,

Sydney Airports comments are, that every development will be assessed individually for potential
impacts to prescribed airspace and airport operations.

Thank you.

Kind regards
Maryann

Maryann Loraine-Grews
Airspace Protection Approvals Coordinator
—
T   +61 2 9667 9396
E   Maryann.Loraine-Grews@syd.com.au
sydneyairport.com.au
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